

HUNTINGDON'S NEW RADIO STATION

400 WASHINGTON STREET * * TELEPHONE 1291

Huntingdon, Pennsylvania

September 10 1947

Mr. Stanwood R. Morss R. R. # 3 Bradford Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for your report on your reception of WHUN. It tallies with our program log.

We did not Receive quite the number of replies that nwe expected, however we did manage to glean one fact from our broadcast. That is of course, that we must handle our next broadcast when WJLB is off the air. We have been advised that there is a time sunday morning that they are not transmitting.

We are planning another broadcast in the near future and will advise you when more is known about it.

In case you are interested we are using Gates equipment throughout: a 250-C*1 transmitter and a Gates console.

Our transmitter is located two miles north of town in a swampy region, and is a 200 foot vertical, self supporting radiator-series fed.

May we extend a very cordial invitation for you to visit us any time that you are in this vicinity.

Thank you once again for your interest.

Sincerely, Sill Richard J. Gill